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80’s Tribute Night





Tickets are still available from the school office for our 80’s tribute night next Friday at Chipping Village Hall. We are also selling raffle tickets for the fantastic hampers that have been put together from all the gifts that you all sent in for the non-uniform day. Thank you for that! Also, there is a 200 square for you to take part in with some great prizes. Proceeds from this night are going towards construction toys for the children.


�





Children in Need – Friday 17th November.





The children have organised a ‘dress up as a teacher’ day and the staff have to dress up like a pupil! Can’t wait!!! £1.00 donation please to be sent to CIN.





Parents Evening





We are holding a parents evening on Tuesday 21st November from 3.30pm until 6pm to discuss your child’s progress and next steps.


Please call into the school office to make an appointment. 
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Finally, we look forward to welcoming Reverend Fiona from St. Bartholomew’s to speak to the children in our celebration assembly on Friday at 2.30pm. Please join us if you can.  





 








Welcome back after the half term holiday. We hope you all had a lovely time. After school clubs begin tonight and will run for 6 weeks.





�





Remembrance Sunday





St. Mary’s Primary School is taking part in the Remembrance Parade in Chipping next Sunday, 12th November. We would like to encourage as many children to take part as possible. We will meet by the Sun Inn at 10.15am after 


Mass at St. Mary’s Church at 9.30am Please can children attending come in their school uniforms. Many thanks in anticipation.





Helmshore Visit





Our year 3 and 4 children will be visiting Helmshore on Friday, 10th November. The bus will be leaving just after 9am. They need a packed lunch and will be back in school for 3pm. 
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Operation Christmas Child


Thank you to Edward, who has already brought his box in. Please make sure boxes are in by next Monday 13th Nov 
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